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Dear Parents

I would like to begin by wishing our families a very happy & peaceful Eid. We are very much looking forward 
to our school Eid party day in school on Monday, Mrs Quinn & Mrs Moffat have been busy preparing what 
should be a great day.  Thank you again for all the parents who have already been in touch about supporting 
our Eid Party. All pupils may come to school in party clothes on Monday and will be taking part in party 
sessions in the afternoon and have the option to have Henna or Glitter Tattoos through the day, thanks to our 
lovely parent volunteers, Mrs Rafiq, Mrs Rubani & Mrs Sabir.

At the start of the week, UVI & LVI went to York for a three-day residential, I can see from the pictures below 
that they had a super time! Exploring the city, whilst learning all about Viking life was a great experience for all 
the pupils and I would like to thank Mr Walker, Mrs Moffat & Mrs Wilson for taking them.

Thank you to The Friends for hosting a New to You Sale this week, they raised over £500 which is incredible, I 
hope you all managed to find the uniform you needed.  Please remember to donate any good-quality uniform 
to The Friends when you have finished with it, it really does all go to a good cause.

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Saeed as our new Assistant Cook; from Monday Mrs Saeed has been 
working alongside Mrs Thompson and has already established herself as a fantastic member of our catering 
team.  Mrs Ridley has also enjoyed her first week in Kindergarten, working alongside Miss Harrison as Early 
Year’s Practitioner, and has already built-up great relationships with the parents and pupils.

Mr Mallon has been training hard to prepare for running The London Marathon on Sunday to raise funds for St 
Gemma’s Hospice in Leeds, in memory of his Mum.  He would like to say enormous thanks to everyone who 
has sponsored him so far, he is overwhelmed by your generosity.  If you would still like to sponsor Jack please 
click on the following link: ST GEMMA'S HOSPICE: Jack Mallon (enthuse.com). We would all like to say ‘Good 
Luck’ to Jack, we will be with him every step of the way.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

Please be aware of the dangers of the
Magnetic Balls.  These are not suitable for 

children under the age of 8 and must not be 
brought into school. Unfortunately, a 

younger pupil had to attend A&E this week 
due to a ball which was found and lodged in 

their nose.

https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/jack-mallon


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 24th April – Friday 28th April 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Samosas, 
Pakoras, 

Chicken Kebabs 
& 

Sella Banaspati
Rice

Raita, Mint 
Sauce

Baked 
Potatoes with 
Cheese/Beans

BBQ Chicken 
& 

Savoury Rice 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise

Fish, Chips 
&

Peas

Sponge Jelly Sponge & 
Custard

Crackers & 
Cheese/Jam

Cookies

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Isabelle (Form 4) has been awarded 
her Blue Peter Music Badge and has 
been proudly wearing it in school 
today. 

The lovely Music Badge was designed 
by Ed Sheeran and was awarded for 
Isabelle as she demonstrated a 
passion for music, attended the 
Young Voices Concert and was able 
to answer some questions about 
music on the CBBC website.

Isabelle has told us she is already 
working on achieving her Blue Peter 
Gardening Badge! We can’t wait to 
see it.

If you wanted to find out more about 
Blue Peter badges, follow the link 
below:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-
peter-badges

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges




Ballet News

From Tuesday 18th April, West Yorkshire Dance Academy will be offering a Nursery 
Ballet Class in school from 8.00am – 8.45am.  The class will be suitable for any 
pupil from the age of 3 years up to and including Kindergarten Pupils.  If you 

would like to sign up, please email:
Westyorkshiredanceacademy@gmail.com

or call (07970) 962 341

The class will be structured around The Royal Academy of Dance ‘Dance to your 
own tune’ guidelines and is early in the day when your little ones are bright & 

fresh.
Mrs Eckersley-Fielding

mailto:Westyorkshiredanceacademy@gmail.com
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